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Recent Articles:
- News: Quick Draw McGraw (Opinion on Open Carry)
- Career Profile: What’s in a name? (Patent Law)
- The Nest: JSB: A Night to Remember
- Sports: Varsity Soccer vs Oakridge
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Number of States that 
Allow Open Carry

45

Friends, Cistercians, Countrymen .... 
	
The good news is that people are 
now reading The Cistercian Informer! 
Whether on the smartboard in found-
ers hall, on www.CistercianInformer.
org, or through our Facebook page, 
we are reaching hundreds of students, 
parents and alumni. We are very 
grateful for your time and support. 

Even better, the majority of the feed-
back has been very positive. (Shout 
out to Sra. Hernandez for providing the 
first real comment on an online article!)

Unfortunately, in our eagerness to create an entertaining and engaging publication on a 
weekly basis, we have written a few pieces that were considered controversial by some of our 
readers, inadvertently labeled a few Opinion pieces as news stories, and printed a few jokes 
in “By the Numbers” that probably should have been left on the editing room floor. 

That said, the goal of The Cistercian Informer is to serve as a voice for our students, written by 
our students. Our publication offers the Cistercian student perspective on both world issues 
and events on campus, written in the unique voice of our high school writers. 

Most importantly, the paper serves as an invitation to new and insightful conversations 
among the students, both on campus and online. We encourage everyone to comment on 
our Facebook posts and on our Web site.  If you believe that your opinion is not being repre-
sented in the publication, we especially invite you to join us on Tuesday and Friday at 2:45 in 
the Library classroom. We’d love to include your voice in the paper!

- The Editors


